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Agenda Item: Update on Great American Cleanup 2025 

Date: March 27, 2025 Meeting: VB – 4/1/2025 

    

Overview/Background Information 

A dedicated group of residents will once again be participating in the Great American Cleanup this year, 

continuing a tradition they have upheld for the past 4–5 years. The group has taken the initiative to organize a 

community cleanup along Swanson Road, between Swanson Drive and Romeldale Lane. 

Cleanup activities are scheduled to begin on Thursday, April 4, and will continue through the weekend. As in 

previous years, the group will collect litter in yellow bags, which will be placed along Swanson Drive for 

Public Works to pick up and dispose. 

To help ensure the safety of participants and alert drivers to the presence of volunteers, lighted sign boards 

will be placed in the area, advising motorists to slow down and use caution, and all volunteers will be wearing 

safety vests for visibility. 

We commend these residents for their continued commitment to keeping our community clean and safe, and 

we appreciate the coordination efforts by Public Works in support of this initiative. 
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Location Map 

 


